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Touching the World for Christ 

What a busy month we had in June. Summer time is always busy 
with teams coming and going. It excites me to see men and 
women that are willing to give their time, talents, and resources to 
travel and serve others around the world. We had a team travel to 
Laloveni,  Moldova to do a family camp. God certainly put 
together a wonderful group that worked well together. There were 
many decisions for Christ not only at the camp, but also as the 
team traveled on the planes. It is such a blessing to know that our 
team members are sharing Christ and seeing a harvest even as they 
travel. This team worked with the homeless and reached out to 
children in the surrounding communities.  
We also had a team travel to Romania. This was a husband and 
wife team. Joe Easterling taught at our Pastor School in Drobeta 
Turnu Severin, and his wife, Anne, ministered to children in the 
surrounding towns. We are so grateful for the great teachers that 
the Lord has provided to teach at our school. Next October will be 
our first graduating class. Our prayer is that these men will fill the 
great void of pastors in the villages surrounding Drobeta Turnu 
Severin. How blessed we are as a ministry to be involved with 
ministering to the homeless and training pastors. Because we are 
involved, you are also involved with us. Some of you travel and 
serve on our teams, some of you support our orphans, some of you 
give financially, and some of you pray for us regularly. All of this 
is part of the team work that goes into doing ministry. Thank you 
for your part in Touch the World Ministries. I always feel very 
humbled that the Lord allows me to be a part of such a great 
ministry family. How blessed that I am to have you all on our 
team. May God richly bless you as we serve Him together! 
  
Forever thankful, 
 Homer 
 

Po Box 2175 Morganton, NC  28680, www.touchtheworldministries.com (828)413-0438 

Alexey 
Alexey is one of 10 children living at a 
family based housing unit in Ukraine.   
Alexey has been at this home since 2003.  
He was a sickly and weak child. Now he 
is the best in his class at running.  
Alexey is in the second grade. He isn’t 
really fond of studying, but like any 
child he enjoys watching cartoons. He 
knows much about God. Alexey is very 
sociable and enjoys telling stories. 
 

There are hundreds of children like Alexey that desperately 
need your sponsorship.  For only $15 per month you can 
make a difference in the life of a precious child. 

Joe Easterling and Romania Students 

Moldova Mission Team and Camp Participants 

Joe and Anne Easterling with Orphans in Romania 


